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Dear Sir,

I'm a home owner and long time resident of Lake View Terrace.  I support Council member Felipe Fuentes motion
Council File 14-0331 reviewing the Solar Rights Acts and recommending amendments that would give the City of
Los Angeles more discretion to review solar projects.  

Commercial energy generating plants including so called "solar farms" belong on property that is commercially
zoned only. They do not belong in residential neighborhoods, agricultural or the open spaces of our City.

The City of Los Angeles is a Charter City and has the legal right to determine how our city government is
organized and, with respect to the municipal affairs, enact legislation different than that adopted by the state,
including all issues related to zoning. 

Thank you,
Robyn Robichaux 

 


